
 
 

 
 

November 18, 2024 
 
The Louisiana Department of Health is working with Myers and Stauffer LC to complete a rate study on 
how intermediate care facilities for individuals with developmental disabilities (ICF/DD) are paid. They 
are seeking feedback from persons living in ICF/DD facilities and their families to help inform this 
rate study.  
 
The focus group meeting will be held Monday, November 25th at 1:30 PM. More information about the 
focus group can be found in the flyer below. 
 
Please use this link to register for the upcoming meeting. If you have any questions, please send those 
to OCDDInfo@la.gov.  
 

Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 

 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
 
  

Resident and Family Focus Group: 

ICF/DD Rate Study 
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